
 

 
 
 
 
March 16, 2023 
 
THE PHILIPPINE STOCK EXCHANGE, INC. 
PSE Tower, 5th Avenue corner 28th Street,  
Bonifacio Global City, Taguig 
 
 Attention: ATTY. MARIGEL BANIQUED - GARCIA 
   Head, Issuer Regulation Division  
  
  

Subject: Request to Delist “LRP” 
_________________________________________ 

 
 
Dear Atty. Baniqued - Garcia: 
 
We write in relation to the stock symbol of DIGIPLUS INTERACTIVE CORP. (formerly, 
“Leisure & Resorts World Corporation”) (the “Company”) for its Preferred Shares, 
particularly, “LRP”.  

 
The Company respectfully submits this request for delisting of the LRP Shares from the 
Philippine Stock Exchange (“PSE”) considering that the Company no longer has Preferred 
Shares in view of the Securities and Exchange Commission’s (“SEC”) approval of the 
reclassification of the Company’s Preferred shares into Common Shares1. Please see attached 
Secretary’s Certificate in support thereto.  
 
On the basis of the foregoing, we hereby request for PSE’s approval of our request.   
 
Thank you for your kind and prompt consideration.  
 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
ATTY. KRISTINE MARGARET R. DELOS REYES 
Compliance Officer and Head of Legal Department 
 
 
 

                                                           
1 SEC approved the Company’s Amended Articles of Incorporation on 26 May 2022 and 20 May 2022.   






